
													 	
	

 
March 16, 2017 
 
 
To our constituents: 
 
Over the last week and a half, many have voiced disappointment and frustration regarding the 
recent changes to Student Health Center operations. We share these concerns, and the Executive 
Board Members of both the Graduate Professional Council (GPC) and the Missouri Students 
Association (MSA) are equally troubled by the announcement made by the Student Health 
Center regarding visit charges. 
 
GPC and MSA have been working diligently with the Chancellor’s office to solve this issue and 
are happy to report that mental health visits will not incur an extra charge or copay. Students will 
not experience changes in their access to mental health services at the Student Health Center as 
originally stated. 
 
GPC and MSA has been in constant communication with administrators about this change, and 
we are advocating for a complete reversal of this new plan. We are committed to working 
together toward resolution. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Rachel E. Bauer  Sean Earl 
GPC President   MSA President	


